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To whom it may concern, 

We write to confirm our support for the proposed City of York Council pool e-scooter scheme.   

As one of the major employers in the York area and as the main provider of healthcare 

facilities in the city, we are well aware of the potential benefits of active travel to York 

residents’ well-being. 

The NHS Trust have worked with City of York Council and iTravel for several years delivering 

sustainable travel projects, most notably the Hospital Park & Ride bus launch in 2019.  We 

welcome any attempt to reduce car use, traffic congestion and improve air pollution.  Should 

the scheme launch prove successful we would be open to having discussions as to whether 

York Hospital could be a ‘host site’ for the scooters. 

We enjoy a good working relationship with CYC and the synergy in delivering a common 

agenda.  We hope therefore that the scheme is successful and that the benefits to York’s 

residents and visitors can be enjoyed for many years to come.   

Yours sincerely 

 
Yours sincerely  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Heather McNair 
Chief Nurse 
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